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Postponing the interviews of the university's presidency candidates

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] Prof.Dr. Hussien Magraby, the acting university president announces that the supreme council of the universities, according to the instructions of the minister of the higher education, has decided to postpone the interviews of the university's presidency candidates. These interviews will be conducted on Thursday, 29-11-2018 in the building of the supreme council of the universities
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